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Friday July 1st 2022


Dear Parents and Carers,

It is my pleasure to be able to share our most recent Ofsted report with you.

As a team, we are delighted with how it reflects our school as it does capture the excellent progress we have recently made, the quality of our new curriculum, the quality of the staff team as well as the wonderful relationships that exist between children, parents and staff. That is something to be truly proud of.

I would like to thank you all for the significant contributions you as parents and carers have made to this inspection outcome. The support you give to your child / children impacts massively upon our ability to in turn support them to the best of our abilities when in school – socially, emotionally and academically. I am very passionate about developing those home / school relationships yet further as we look to continue to make great progress - starting as soon as we return for next academic year.

Thank you also for the overwhelmingly positive parent questionnaires that were returned to the Lead Inspector – he commented on how supportive the parents were about all aspects of school life. I would also like to extended my thanks to those parents who were spoken to on the playground as that feedback was also extremely detailed and positive.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Enjoy reading the report!!

Best wishes,

Mr Davey
Executive Headteacher. 
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